
Applications Being Accepted 

 

The City of Potterville is in the process of establishing their own Volunteer Fire 

Department, and as such we rely on members of our community to fill various 

positions within the organization. This provides the perfect opportunity for 

someone to give something special back to the community. Currently we are 

taking applications for fire department personnel (fire fighters/first responders).  

In addition, the City seeks a Fire Chief.  If you are interested in exploring potential 

opportunities with us, please call 517-645-7641 for more information, or visit our 

city’s website at www.pottervillemi.org for an application. You can also stop by 

the City anytime Monday – Friday during normal business hours or after hours on 

Monday, or Tuesday nights from 5:00pm to 7: 00pm.  

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


